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TR Fastenings, part of the Trifast group of 
companies is delighted to be involved at the 
prestigious NEAA Expo 2023 for the seventh 
time. 

Held at the famous Beacon of Light in Sunderland, 
this is the flagship event for the North East 
Automotive Alliance, attracting hundreds of 
industry attendees from far and wide. In 2022, the 
Expo featured more than 100 exhibitors, enabling 
visitors and delegates a vital opportunity to 
facilitate business connections with ease. This year 
is likely to be just as busy and just as popular.

TR will be on stand A5, close to both the main 
entrance and the Technology Zone. The event 
takes place on Thursday 28th September, which 
is also, significantly, National Manufacturing 
Day. There is a strong emphasis here on skills, 
innovation and technology, and with headline 
speakers and panel discussions taking place 
throughout the day it promises to be an interesting 
and rewarding occasion for all.

The NEAA Expo, now in its eighth year, offers all 
delegates and visitors an opportunity to network 
with manufacturers, designers, engineers, supply 
chain professionals and many others, and as such 
it enables TR Fastenings to showcase a huge range 
of products, including fastenings, connectors and 
more for all types of vehicles. 

As a partner sponsor for the show, TR is looking 
forward to playing an important role in the overall 
success of the event. Attending from TR will 
be Chris Black, Global Director of Automotive 
Business Development, Malcolm Hildyard, 
Automotive Sales Manager and Dan Pereira, UK 
and Ireland Engineering Manager. TR’s attendance 
further underlines the company’s determination to 

embrace the opportunities afforded by influential 
trade shows.
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